
As we continue to open more roads and prepare for more amenities and office building
openings on the new Walmart Home Office Campus, we are pleased to make an early opening
announcement. Parking Deck A with 1,600+ parking spaces will open Monday, September 30!
Located at the intersection of 5th and P Street, east of Walton Family Whole Health & Fitness,
it offers convenient parking for both members and associates.
 
Starting September 30, 2024, Parking Deck A will be open Monday to Friday, from 4 a.m. to 10
p.m. While closed to the public on weekends, Walmart associates can still access the deck with
their badges. As we prepare for the opening of office buildings in the Campus Northeast
neighborhood early next year, parking access will eventually be limited to Walmart associates.
However, for now, Walton Family Whole Health & Fitness members can also use Parking Deck
A to ease immediate parking constraints. The overflow parking lot north of 5th Street remains
available as well.
 
All of the new Walmart parking decks will feature EV charging stations. With the opening of
Parking Deck A and in all future Parking Decks on campus, EV charging is available for a fee
and will be activated as of today. This includes EV charging located in the Walton Family Whole
Health & Fitness Parking Deck.
 
Pricing details are summarized below. For more information on how to use these EV chargers,
and to download the ChargePoint app, please visit the ChargePoint website.  

Charge Rate: $0.30/kWh
Idle Fees: $5/hour starting 2 hours after charging stops or is completed
Maximum Session Fee: $20/session

 
We continue to hear wonderful feedback about Walton Family Whole Health & Fitness and the
New Home Office Campus. We understand parking has been a challenge, and we're always
listening and striving to improve your experience.
 
Please reach out to winningworkplace@email.wal-mart.com with any questions.

Additional Parking is Here!
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